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Hello Neighbor, 

The South Buffalo Moose Lodge will be doing a Community Service Project: The Amazing 

Moose Adventure on April 26,2025. The time of the Adventure is 12pm. This project lasts 

approximately 4 hours. This Adventure consists of teams who volunteer time helping our 

community. There are 8 locations that teams will perform a need at your location. Each team will 

have approximately 30 minutes of time to serve your needs. 

The way we do this service is like a game. Each team receives a clue. When they figure out the 

location of the community service they go there and perform the service. When they complete 

that service they will receive a clue from you to move on to the project.  We will need a 

coordinator at your location to pass clues on. If that is not possible a location that they can get 

the next clue would be needed. 

We anticipate 15-20 teams. We ask that the project that you select for us to do is not over 

strenuous since we have a large range of ages participating.  Some labor that is anticipated is 

raking, flower planting and general spring cleaning.  We understand that every location on this 

Adventure has different needs. We will do everything we can to help you meet your needs.  

It is our  priority to keep your location safe as well as keeping the volunteers safe. All volunteers 

will have name tags to easily identify them. We will be respectful of your surroundings as well as 

your staff. 

South Buffalo Moose Lodge looks forward to helping you in April. If you have any questions 

please contact Janet Isaacs 716-416-4470 or Dawn Gollwitzer 716-444-3226. 


